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Item 6  Response from Neil Rogers, Head of Competitions and Events to the NC 
Competition Review Sub Committee paper 
 

The first meeting of the new Competition Advisory Committee has taken place – the 
main order of business was the Competition Review, which has been on hold since 
December in order for additional proposals from National Council to be considered. 

The Committee advised, and Board has subsequently agreed, to move forward with 
the Competition Review as currently written. This confirms Boards decision from 
December to sign-off Phase 2 of the Review. 

The Committee noted that the National Council proposals represented some 
welcome potential ideas, and that the Committee would look further at whether it 
was desirable to incorporate any of these suggestions at a later date 

Phase 3 of the Review will now include adding detail to each of the proposed 
competition formats, working-up the resource/ regulatory/ budget. 

 


